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October 16, 2017
Dear Parents and Guardians:

Notre Dame School has been busy with three school-wide initiatives over
the past few weeks: Indigo Adopt-a-School, Terry Fox Campaign, and
Food Bank Collection.

Thanks so much to Notre Dame families’ for their fantastic participation
in these initiatives. It was great to see the spirit of Notre Dame alive and
well as always. Below are the final numbers related to the three
initiatives:

Indigo Adopt-a-School — 515 new books for our school! Special thanks
goes to Indigospirit Edmonton International Airport for adopting our
school. Thanks, as well, to those who voted for Miss Chamulka’s story
which got 356 votes. As a result, Notre Dame School has won a $500
Indigo e-Gift Card through the Adopt a School Story Contest!

Terry Fox Campaign - $3380.50 was collected by our students in support
of cancer research. Students earned incentives which they are collecting
this week in the form of Red/White Day, PJ Day, Hat Day, and an extra
recess! At our next assembly on October 25t (9:00 a.m. start), top
earners will get to have a hand in making some staff members hair
“crazy”.

Food Bank Collection — Over 1150 pounds of food was collected for our
Food Bank. There were so many bags of food brought in, they became a
tripping hazard in our foyer. So, we moved bags daily to our chapel where
the amount grew day to day until the Food Bank came in the collect them
the day before Thanksgiving Weekend. This is a major food drive for
them, so they were much appreciative of all of the food that Notre Dame
collected.

Thanks so much, Notre Dame, for your participation. It is truly a blessing
to be a part of such an active, caring community! God bless!

Monique Tellier-Phillips

Principal



